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DATE:  April 7, 2016 
 

AUTHORITY: Lieutenant Cory Schalinske         PHONE 715-839-4701 
                         

 
 
 

On Thursday, April 7, 2016 at approximately 0100 hrs Eau Claire County Sheriff's 

Deputies were dispatched to 3020 London Road, Township of Washington, reference to a 

robbery. This location is Double Days Bar and Grill. 

  

The robbery did not involve a weapon or any direct threats of harm. The Sheriff’s 

Office is actively investigating this matter. At this time there is no public safety concern as 

a result of this incident. 

 

The Sheriff’s Office will provide further information as it becomes available.  

 
  


